Kate Maxwell PhD

Secretary of the Board of Graduate Studies

Mr J.A. Vazquez Gonzalez St. Edmund's College Mount Pleasant Cambridge Cambridgeshire CB3 0BN



Board of Graduate Studies

July 9, 2013

When replying please quote: 301070483/ccltrb02/resa1

Dear Mr Vazquez Gonzalez

Approval for the PhD Degree

I am delighted to tell you that the Board of Graduate Studies, on the recommendation of the Degree Committee for the Faculty concerned, have agreed to approve you for the PhD Degree.

Please note that you will not actually receive the degree until it has been conferred on you, either in person or in your absence, at a Congregation of the Regent House. You should therefore get in touch as soon as possible with the Praelector of your College to arrange for this to be done. Your degree certificate will be issued only after the degree has been conferred.

I enclose a copy of your Examiners' reports which have also been sent to your Supervisor.

May I extend my warmest congratulations.

Kate Maxwell

Yours sincerely

Secretary of the Board of Graduate Studies

Copy to:

Supervisor:

Professor A.N. Lasenby

Department of Physics Cavendish Laboratory Madingley Road

Cambridge CB3 0HE

Degree Committee:

Department:

Physics and Chemistry Department of Physics

http://www.admin.cam.ac.uk/offices/gradstud/exams/